
A massive industrial project is moving forward in Franklin Springs—without 
public input or transparency. Plans include a Pilgrim’s Pride chicken 

rendering plant, dozens of acres of waste storage ponds, and a 4-million-
gallon-per-day wastewater treatment facility, all of which threaten to release 

harmful air pollution and wastewater into the surrounding environment.

This development was planned behind closed doors by a handful of 
local officials, using deceptive tactics to bypass public oversight.
If built, this facility will permanently impact:
- Our communities' homes, health & water supply
- Everyone downstream—7 counties impacted: Stephens, Franklin, 
Madison, Elbert, Oglethorpe, Wilkes, and Lincoln
- And the Broad River ecology—one of Georgia’s cleanest rivers

Even under ideal conditions, wastewater discharge can cause eutrophication, oxygen depletion, 
toxic contamination, and irreversible harm to river ecosystems. Add to that the risk of airborne 
pollutants from rendering operations, and the danger grows—even if everything runs “perfectly.”

PLEASE JOIN US AND SUPPORT YOUR COMMUNITY!

Visit the website 
savebroadriver.com 

here

WHAT CAN YOU DO?
•Visit the website and sign up for email updates
•DONATE to the Broad River Watershed Association
•Come to Board of Commissioner Meetings
•Call local officials and get your voice heard!
•Sign the online petition found on the website
•Stay tuned for events and meetups #savebroadriver
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